
August 5, 2025 
9:45 a.m. 
 
The Planning and Zoning office received a call from Deadwood citizen, Mark Spiers. Mr. 
Spiers expressed concern about the property at 5 Charles Street being turned into a 
Short-Term Rental. 
 
The concern stems from upkeep of the property. Mr. Spiers would like the property to be 
well maintained and not ignored, both in the summer (lawn maintenance) and winter 
(snow removal). 


